Dear Sir or Madam:

I’m a graduated student in Melbourne who has been waiting for the
process for permanent resident application for almost two years.
Recently there is a "Migration Amendment (Visa Capping) Bill 2010"
which even has the rights to cap the ones who are also waiting for the
process regardless of their contribution to Australia and such a long time
of wait here.

We are so against this bill as it’s so inhumanity and improper. All of our
life are here now and how can we leave all of these and go back with
nothing after 3 or 4 years in Australia? We gave our best time of our life
to this land, is this the way how a country treat the people who loved it so
much. No, it shouldn’t be.

All of the 147000 applicants hope this bill to be turned down
immediately, for us, more for Australian’s future and reputation, credit
and international position. Thanks a lot.



